
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

APPENDIX E-2 
Comment Letters from Private Organizations 

and Companies 
 



Devers-Palo Verde #2 Transmission Project 

From: Jack Vander Woude [tahiti.tahiti@verizon.net]

Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2006 11:44 AM

To: dpv2@aspeneg.com

Subject: Vander Woude, Jack - Tahiti Group - SCE Devers-Palo Verde line

1/11/2006

Interesting article today in local newspaper re the proposed location of a sub-station  in 
Calimesa……We have 100 acres, traversed by the existing lines and are just east of your 
proposed controversial site……. ……want to move your proposed substation 
location??????? 
  
Jack Vander Woude, Principal 
THE TAHITI GROUP 
577 North D Street, Suite 108 -  
San Bernardino, CA   92401 
mail:  P.O. Box 5441 -  
San Bernardino, CA  92412 
(909) 889-7164  fax:  (909) 381-4286 
tahiti.tahiti@verizon.net 
  
  


